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As part of the phased opening in Florida, summer camps cannot open until we reach
phase two. With Palm Beach county just entering phase one today, we have decided to
delay the opening of Pine Tree Camps for this summer. We are canceling all session one
programs through June 20.

As we have been receiving information from the CDC and American Camp Association, we
are starting to put protocols in place to be able to run camp safely. Therefore, we expect
to be able to accommodate a much smaller number of campers this summer. As a result,
we have decided to cancel Discovery and Creative Arts Camp for 2020. If you are
registered in session 1, Baseball Camp, Discovery or Creative Arts, please look out for an
email regarding programming.

If you are interested in canceling any session due to COVID-19 concerns, please emall
camp@lynn.edu for a refund.

We are hopeful that we may be able to open June 22 for sessions 2 and 3, and we will be
emailing out a decision on the remainder of the summer no later than June 1.
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